
TRN/LAN/3#2

PUBLIC ..ORKS.

c.s. 193 2.(Bridges)

No. 183/32.

SUBJECT.Mr. Robert Blake.

193 2.
Requests advice of Director of Public Works in19th June.
regard to the erection of bridges over Byron

Sound and Blackburn Str earns.Previous Paper.
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Letter from Mr. Robert Blake of 19/6/32.
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Hill Cove,
Falkland Islands.

December I2th. 1932.

as

I have the honour to be ,

L

Str,
Your obedient servant,

Jl.£
Manager,

Holmested ,B j.ake fit Co . Ltd.

The Honourable,
The Colonial Secretary, 

Stanley e

Sir,
I should be glad to know If you could oblldge us by 

allowing the Colonial Engineer to visit the sites of two bridges 
we propose to put up between here and Port Howard, for the 
purpose of advising us as to the best means of construction* 
One of these bridges, on the direct track to Port Howard, would 
be about 60 feet long,and when erected would enable the Doctor, 
or any other travelers or stock to get from this station to 
Port Howard at any time, which is sometimes impossible at present 
owing to the streams rising after heavy rains.
We should be grateful if the Government could see th^ir way to 
assist us in some manner towards the expenses of this bridge 

in certain ways it would be of some use to the general 
community.
Mr Blake addressed a letter to you on the subject of these two 
bridges on June 19th last.
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183/32.

21st December, 32.

Sir,
In reply to your letter of the 12th of December,

'Reda.- 1932, I am directed to inform you that the Director
of Puolic Works proposes to pay a visit to the
Station under your management as soon as can be
conveniently arranged.

that it is not2.
anticipated that it will be practicable for him
to leave Stanley before the conclusion of the
Centenary celebrations in February.

I am,
Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Colonial Secretary.

■

I ara to add, however,

. Harding Esq.,
Manager,

Hill Cove Station, 
West Falkland.


